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April 29 2019 

INTRODUCING EARLY BIRD READERS CLUB 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Moonee Ponds West Primary School, is committed to enhancing student learning by working 
collaboratively between home and school.  The opportunity to practice reading for improved 
comprehension and fluency is crucial to all students, and so the school is offering our students 
the opportunity to join our Early Bird Reader’s Club. 

In Term 2, some staff will be available in the library between the hours of 8.30am to 8.45am 
on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings, to listen to students in Year 2 – 4 read.  
Children will be given time to practice their reading with the support of an adult.   

Classroom teachers will ensure ‘just right’ books are selected for students to bring to these 
sessions.  These books will be in their Home Reading satchel.  Students are asked to bring these 
books in the morning with them to the library. 

A Sign-In book will be allocated at the entrance of the library and students are asked to 
independently sign in as they arrive at 8.30am.  The Early Bird Readers Club will commence 
on Tuesday MAY 7th. 

If your child is excited about reading and would like to join our Early Bird Reader’s Club could 
you please contact their classroom teacher and they will ensure that you child will have their 
‘just right’ books sent home with them at the end of the day.  We encourage children to attend 
all or at least two mornings for their improvement to be immediate.  

Thank-you to all involved.  We look forward to your feedback on this new learning opportunity. 

Sincerely 
Lisa Angelo (for the Early Bird Readers Club) 

EARLY BIRD READERS CLUB   return sheet to General Office by Fri May 3 
I give permission for my child_____________________________ in Rm __________ 

to attend the Early Bird Readers Club.  

They will attend on:  TUE      WED    THUR      (Please Circle) 

Parent/Guardian Signature:_________________________________________________ 

 

  


